LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 17, 2021

TO: Honorable Briscoe Cain, Chair, House Committee on Elections

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1397 by White (Relating to the required disclosure of entities with an ownership interest in a
vendor of voting system equipment.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Election Code to require the disclosure of entities with an ownership interest in a
vendor of voting system equipment.

According to the Secretary of State, no significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.
Local Government Impact
According to the election administrators in Fort Bend, Brazoria, Hays, Hood, Tarrant, and Cameron counties, no

significant fiscal impact to counties is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 307 Secretary of State
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